
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Tuesday, October 22, 2024. 

______ The contest is on! October 31st, we’re looking for the largest group of students 
dressed in a theme. Maybe you and half of your class can dress like a box of crayons or 
maybe a Barbi theme.  Last year, the staff dressed up like condiments.  Whatever theme 
you choose, the largest group will win! Don’t wait—start preparing now. The contest is on 
October 31st and watch out because the staff have a new plan for this year.   All costumes 
must be appropriate for school and age-appropriate – no face paint or masks are allowed. 

 ______ The words we use matter! Always speak to others with kindness and respect, no 
matter their background or identity. Using hurtful or offensive language, especially 
regarding race or gender identity, is harmful and not tolerated in our school. 

______ Yearbook cover contest voting is this Friday at the beginning of Advisory. You will 
only have a couple of minutes to vote, so you need to know which cover you will be voting 
for by Friday. Check out the entries in the display case by the counseling office. There are 
so many great covers, so every vote will definitely count! Good luck to all that entered. 

______ There is a GIVE club meeting today!  6th and 8th grade, please check the library door 
for a different meeting location in the 200 hallway. 

______ Study Club and PRIDE Club are cancelled today, as is the 4 pm Activity Bus. Study 
Club will resume tomorrow, and PRIDE Club will meet next Tuesday.   

______ Do you like music? Do you like Broadway? How about Hamilton? If you said yes, 
then Musical Theater Club is for you! Join us tomorrow in Ms. Jordan's room for an 
informational meeting. 

______ Our last game of the season ended with a win against Heatherwood 14-9.  We had 4 
base hits the first inning which helped us score 5 runs.  The hits were from Tessa Torres, 
Maddie Stetich, Anita Dmitruk and Talia Raso.  The rest of the game we had smart base 
running and scored the rest of our runs for the win.  We had a great season and had a lot of 
fun learning a new sport.  We worked together practicing hard each day and getting along 
with each other.  Thanks for a great season girls! 

______  7th & 8th grade students: If you would like to try out for Soccer, Boys Basketball, or 
Girls Volleyball, sign up now on FinalForms and be sure you have a current sports physical 
uploaded.  These are all cut sports, so it’s very important to complete your registration 
before the first day of tryouts.  If your forms are not showing green, it means you’re not 
finished. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 



 

 


